
 
On  Monday night 17 happy  hashers and the hare turned up for a great 
evening . The weather was balmy and the tide was out the run was set and the 
drinks were cold.  

The call was made and off they strolled. It was a good walk                  along the Creek 

Walk                    to Hogbin drv then back along Harbour drv, to the drink stop then on 
home., only short about 4 km.  

Nosh was Chicken        or fish      burgers          and chips      with 
lamingtons  to follow.  
Circle called the hare was first followed by many more downs given randomly 
for major and minor charges to any and every one.  No awards were handed 

out....MIA. No PB and No GB. Everyone enjoyed        the evening. 

Friday lunch is at Coramba Pub or Park Beach        bowlo,  not sure where as I 
can't go as have to work. 

Thanks to all who attended an enjoyable  night    was had. 
 
On On A.D.D the Hare. 
 


